
16 August 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

Villanova College Term 4 Club Cricket – Registration Information & Links 

 

Villanova is excited to be offering all our keen cricketers the opportunity to play club cricket 

in Term 4, 2024. We will have teams competing in Eastern Districts (EDJCA U11-12) and 

BEARS (12 and older) Zone competitions. 

We have an excellent program planned for your lads, whether they’re looking to play socially 

with their mates or take their game to the next level. Here’s some of the highlights: 

• Morning training sessions based at Little Langland’s nets - convenient for parent 
drop off 
 

• Working with our qualified coaches, each player will have the chance to develop 
their skill set in a fun learning environment. So, whether you’re a keeper, spin 
bowler, open bat etc… we can help your lad reach his goals. 
 

• Opportunity for “higher divisions” to play matches on turf wickets. 
 

• For players without gear, team kits will be provided. 
 

• Celebrate your season at our breakup BBQ and presentations at Villa Park. 
 

• Build teamwork and prepare for Term 1, AIC season. 
 

• Most importantly it’s a chance to meet new mates whilst having plenty of fun. 
 

Season Information  

 

Format:  

• The season starts Saturday 5 October. 

• Last game is played on Saturday 7 December. 

 

Cost:  

• Villanova fee of $200 and a $16 Cricket Australia insurance fee. 

When:  

• Most games are played Saturday mornings from 8:00 to 11:45am.  

• Some teams may play afternoon games depending on field availability from 1:00 to 

4:45pm 

 



Where:  

• Eastern and bayside suburbs.  

• Home games generally at Villa Park or Kianawah Park. 

Gear:  

• Team kits provided for those needing cricket equipment. 

 

Training:  

• One weekly session 6:30 to 8:00am is held at Little Langlands cricket nets. 

• Training starts week beginning September 30.  

 

Game Day Coaches and Team Managers required: 

To ensure our lads have a great time we need the help of parents to cover the role of team 

manager and game day coach. 

If you can help with any of these roles, please contact Mr. Nathan Dufty in the Sports Office 

via email ndufty@vnc.qld.edu.au   

 

How to Register:  

Click here for EDJCA (current Years 5 & 6)  

Click here for BEARS (current Year 7 and above)  

Registrations close on Friday 13 September. 

 

How to pay  

Villanova’s component of the fee is collected via the Parent Lounge under the Events Tab. 

Cricket Australia’s insurance component is collected during registration in PlayHQ. Payment 

is required by no later than Friday the 20th of September. 

 

Need Assistance? 

If you need assistance with PlayHQ registration or have any questions here are some 

resources to help: 

Click here for a copy of our PlayHQ Registration Guide  

Contact Play Cricket Support line on 1800 274 25 38 

Email PlayHQ questions to:  Mr Matthew Borger matnhelen@iinet.net.au 

Villanova Club Cricket General Enquiries  

     Mr Nathan Dufty ndufty@vnc.qld.edu.au   
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